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Dr. John Gilbert visits the 
JCIPE Team
JCIPE was lucky to receive a visit from Dr. John Gilbert, who 
shared his thoughts on the continuum of collaboration, 
and how to continuously weave together interprofessional 
practice with interprofessional care. His talk stimulated robust 
conversation and new ideas, and we feel privileged to count 
him among JCIPE’s friends!


